

December 4, 2020

Mayor Hemminger and Chapel Hill Town Council 405 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd. Chapel Hill, NC 27514

Re: Limited Scope Modification Request for Signature Healthcare SUP

Dear Mayor Hemminger and Chapel Hill Town Council,

On behalf of Signature Healthcare, we would like to request a Limited Scope Modification Request for the start date of the project. The project which consist of a 9,600 square foot addition and renovation to Signature Healthcare Property at 1602 East Franklin Street. As a result of the COVID Conditions for Healthcare we were not able to start the project within the timeframe that had been approved. We have resubmitted the drawings to Building Inspection for approval and are ready to start as soon as approval has been granted.

Thank you for your consideration of this petition and we would be happy to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely

Chuck Trimble President